
Happy Halloween! Friday October 29th 
 Students can wear costumes to school!! 

 

Dear Families, 
 

(Costumes - no cultural appropriation, no offensive and 
insensitive costumes, no weapons, no costume masks that might 
impede vision, no inappropriate images, etc.)  
 
 

• Students choosing to wear a costume should come to the school already wearing the 
costume and keep the costume on for the duration of the day. 
 

• Student costumes must be able to accommodate a face covering as per COVID 
requirements.  

 

• A costume mask is not a substitute for a face covering. A costume mask should not be 
worn over a non-medical mask or face covering because it can be dangerous if the 
costume mask makes it hard to breathe.  

 

• No in-person assemblies or costume parades are permitted indoors or outdoors 
 

• Activities will take place within a student cohort and not involve a mixing of cohorts 
 

• If classes would like include treats for students during activities, these must only be 
purchased and individually packaged treats (no home baked foods). There is no need 
to clean or disinfect pre-packaged treats.  

 

• Maintain safe practices including physical distancing and hand hygiene.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

Collegiate Elementary 


